

February 26, 2025

Dear Mayor & Council,

The Greater Rockville Chamber of Commerce strongly supports improving the development process in the City of Rockville and specifically supports the proposed Streamlined Project Plan Process, the proposed Streamlined Process for Planned Development Amendments and the development types proposed for Administrative Site Plan Approvals.

The Chamber also strongly supports the Recommendations for Development Process Improvements contained in the staff report for the March 3 work session on the Zoning Ordinance Rewrite focusing on FAST 2 process improvements.

These proposed improvements are critical to the future economic development of the City of Rockville and will result in an increase in effective and efficient service delivery in the development process.

Sincerely

Marjí Gráf

President & CEO

Greater Rockville Chamber of Commerce

1 Research Court, Suite 450

Rockville, MD. 20850

marji@rockvillechamber.org

301-424-9300

Rockvillechamber.org